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WRITE UP: JIM PATITUCCI 

 

On Sunday August 11
th

 our Chapter returned to Indian Lake Park in 

North Huntingdon for our annual picnic. Again, like last year the 

weather could not have been nicer. We were blessed with a beautiful 

late summer day filled with sunshine and low humidity. 

We had about 42 members attend this year. There was plenty of great 

food and desserts on hand for everyone to enjoy. If you weren’t able 

to attend you really missed another awesome chapter event. Not only 

was there plenty of food, there was also plenty of time for fellowship. 

It’s always nice to see some old faces and like this year we had some 

new faces in the crowd, to share conversation, as well as getting 

acquainted and reacquainted with friends. 

A special thanks to Paul DiSanto and Frank Gavron for 

coordinating the picnic and Norm Neffield for cooking the corn 

again this year. It was tasty to say the least.  The chapter would also 

like to thank everyone who may have brought a covered dish or 

dessert as well as helped cook, set up, and clean up. Without 

everyone’s participation and cooperation events like this wouldn’t be 

possible. Please enjoy the photos of the cars and members on the 

following pages. 

This year is quickly winding down as fall approaches, but we still 

have a few chapter events coming up in the very near future. Hope to 

see you at one or all of them! 

“Remember, the NCRS isn’t just about the cars…It’s also about the 

people!” 

 

 


